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Commentary
In this section, contributors examine a recent publication/article which they consider to be 
significant. They provide their opinions and thoughts on the issues raised. This commentary 
then opens the article and invites response for public debate.
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If you  wish to supply a paper for inclusion in this section please read the  guidelines for 
contributors and email your submission to the editor.
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